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THE BOROUGH OF HARROGATE, NORTH YORKSHIRE UNITED KINGDOM UPDATE

B. Sergeant provided an update regarding the Borough of Harrogate, North Yorkshire United Kingdom. Mr.
Sergeant commented that the King Edward Choir will be travelling to the Borough of Harrogate from June 29,
2017 to July 10, 2017. Mr. Sergeant suggested Bunty Brooks of the King Edward Choir should receive a letter
of appreciation for all her hard work coordinating the Choirs trip to the Borough of Harrogate. D. Morrison
suggested that B. Sergeant draft the letter and forward to him.
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